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Stoughton Utilities donates to Stoughton Holiday Fund 
  

Stoughton Utilities recently donated $1,050 to the Stoughton Holiday Fund to help local 

families and individuals in need this holiday season. The donation came from Stoughton 

Utilities and their power provider, WPPI, as part of their Community Contributions 

program, through which the utility is able to make charitable contributions to the 

community it serves. 

 

For 27 years the Stoughton Holiday Fund has been making material and monetary 

donations to those in urgent need in the Stoughton area. Stoughton Utilities’ donation will 

be used to help purchase and deliver things like beds, clothing, food, prescriptions, gas, 

and school supplies, and help pay utility bills and rent, among other things. 

 

Pictured below presenting the check are Kim Jennings, Stoughton Utilities (left), Karla 

Gander, Stoughton Holiday Fund Committee (center), and Alicia Rankin of Stoughton 

Utilities (right). 



 

 

### 

 

Stoughton Utilities is a community-owned utility supplying power to 8,700 homes and businesses 

in Stoughton. 


